
Deceraber 12, 1955

Miss Ines D. Lohr
Visual Services Section
Dept. of Healthj Education and Welfare
Social Security Administration
Wàshington 2f>, '

Dear Mss Lohrs

I -wish to ifcaak you for your letter of 
November 17th, regarding ay photographs,

I am happy to soni you some photographs for 
reproduction as I can think of no place where I 
would rather have than than to illustrate publi­
cations for the health, education and welfare of 
children. It is a subject most close to ray heart

Due to illness in the family, there will be 
a few days delay, but they vili be sent to you 
shortly and you can use your own discretion and 
keep what you might not use now for any passible 
later publications.

I will also send you a copy of ray book 
"Mother and Child“.

Thanking you for your interest,

Sincerely,


